June 2025

Dear Parent/ Carer,



Congratulations on your offer of a place to Ealing Fields High School in September 2025. We are looking forward to welcoming your child to our school community. We know that starting secondary school can be exciting and a little nerve-wracking so we wanted to write to explain all of the events coming up at the start of the academic year to prepare students for their transition to secondary school. We believe that these events will help students to feel more confident when they start with us in September.

Year 6 into 7 Welcome Evening – Wednesday 25th June 2025, 6.00pm

This is a wonderful evening where we can introduce the key pastoral staff for your child and also give you a flavour of what your child's time at Ealing Fields will be like. We invite the child and one parent to this event. Please note that there will be no parking on site for this event.

Year 6 Induction Days - Thursday 26th June (9.00am- 3.00pm) and Friday 27th June 2024 (9.00am- 2.00pm)

New students are invited to Ealing Fields for 2 days, and we ask that students join on both Thursday and Friday, in order to get the full benefit of the days. This will be an opportunity for your child to meet the rest of their year group and to get a feel for what secondary school lessons will be like. They will also complete their CATs tests on the Friday, which will help us to identify some of their academic strengths ahead of them joining in September – you cannot prepare for CATS and these are not something that students should worry about doing. We ask that they wear their primary school uniforms on both of these days. **Students will need to bring some pens and pencils. Please provide your child with a packed lunch on both days.**

One to One Induction Meetings - Tuesday 1st July 4.15-6.30pm

The final element of our transition process is a one-to-one meeting with you and your child and a senior member of staff. These meetings will last 10 minutes and take place in our performance centre. You need to inform us which time slot you would like to attend on the evening by completing this Microsoft form by Friday 20th June. Please ensure your email address is typed correctly: https://forms.office.com/e/czdZCdSd9w. If your child has been offered a music scholar place, you will be emailed separately with your time slot- you do not need to complete the form.

Please read and sign the School Agreements here by Friday 20th June. You will also have the opportunity to purchase a learning kit for your child. The kits are priced at £7.00 each cash or card payments will be accepted on the evening. This year, we have invited our uniform providers to attend this event so please do arrive prior to your appointment slot to take advantage of this opportunity if needed. The PTSA will also be present to discuss upcoming events.

Please note that there will be no parking on site for this event.

We look forward to getting to know you and your child over the course of the induction. If you have any questions in the meantime please do not hesitate to email either admissions@ealingfields.org.uk for

CEO

Associate Headteacher

Dame Alice Hudson

Ms Jo Trewin

administrative questions or edipones@ealingfields.org.uk for pastoral questions. Our SENCo can be contacted at jpsalter@ealingfields.org.uk.

Best Wishes,

Ms Dunford-Jones Acting Assistant Head KS3 Transition Lead

CEO

Dame Alice Hudson

Associate Headteacher

Ms Jo Trewin